
 
 

Best wishes for 2016 from ASAP 
 
Hope your Christmas, Hanukah and /or Kwanza were fantastic! 
 

Thanks to all of you “ASAP Stars” that already contributed to 
our year-end campaign. Our goal is to raise $50,000 for our 
Tools For Empowerment project. We have already raised over 
$10,000 so please give generously. Click here to donate now. 
 
National Christian Foundation members, remember, you can 
support ASAP through your giving fund. Please do. 

 
Here’s another way you can support our ‘Mission From God’.  
On Dec. 31st we’ll be auctioning our replica “Bluesmobile” on EBay, 
as a fundraiser to help families in Haiti become self-reliant with 
“Tools For Empowerment”. Please bid generously. 
 
Thanks again everyone, for making our work possible.   
We are so excited that you share our vision. By using our precious 
resources wisely and sharing our time, skills, and good intentions – 
together, we can make the world a better place.  
 

Thank you again for your generous support.   
Best wishes for a happy and prosperous new year.   
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Arsenault 
ASAP President 
 
 

Support ASAP's "Mission From 
God" - bids for this Bluesmobile 

start Dec. 31st. 

 

https://co.clickandpledge.com/sp/d1/default.aspx?wid=57148
https://www.nationalchristian.com/
http://charity.ebay.com/charity-auctions/charity/a-self-help-assistance-program-asap/14057/
https://www.facebook.com/ASAPEmpowers?ref=bookmarks
https://youtu.be/XLJ-NO1bVTY

